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JUNE 14, 2020 

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 AM 

WELCOME  

“What a Beautiful Name” 

“Breathe” 

“His Name is Wonderful” 

“Lord, I Need You” 

PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“I Need Thee Every Hour” 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

ALL EVENING ACTIVITES DISMISSED   

 

Drive-in Church—June 21st 

  

Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study  
Notes on the  

YouVersion Bible App 

TEST THE SPIRITS BY  
HIS SPIRIT IN YOU 

1 John 4:1-6 

https://bible.com/events/18797027
https://bible.com/events/18797027
https://bible.com/events/18797027


 

 

 

 

 

 

June 7 Report  
General Fund $3650 

Camp $150 

Benevolence $50 

Mower Fund $50 
  

During this difficult time, we want  
to encourage you to continue giving 
your tithes and your offerings. God 

promises to provide for all our  
needs when we put Him first  

in our finances! 
 

Also, please let us know if you  
have been laid off or had your hours 
reduced as a result of the Coronavirus 
Pandemic. It is in times like these that 

we need to help one another as  
fellow church members! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

 The graph to the right shows 
the seven-day rolling average for 
Northwest Arkansas (aka Benton 
and Washington Counties). The bar 
graph shows the number of new 
cases for each county. At this point, 
the criteria that we have set to re-
turn to indoor, in-person services is 
to have 14 days of plateau or di-
minishing number of new cases in 
our area. Once these numbers are 
decreasing, we will reopen our fa-
cilities with some health restrictions 
and social distancing guidelines. 

 If we abide by this decision, the earliest that we would be having indoor 
services will be June 28th. Based on other data, Gov. Hutchinson announced 
this week that we are moving into Phase 2 of re-opening as of Monday, 
June 15th. We will continue to evaluate our situation and inform you of any 
decisions that are made as soon as possible! 

 Thank you for your continued patience and flexibility! We know that the 
weather is growing warmer (thus the earlier start time). Please pray for us 
as we seek to find the balance between comfort and cautiousness!  

Drive-in Church 
 

Join us in the field and parking lot  
for a unique way to gather together  

as a church family! 
 

June 21st  
(WEATHER PERMITTING) 

Covid-19 Update 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

